
Future Wakarusa Drive and K-10 Interchange –  
In the Build Alternatives KDOT plans to construct a grade separated interchange at this location.  The grade separation will allow K-10 vehicles to pass unimpeded over 
Wakarusa on new bridge(s).  Highway ramps will be added to allow vehicles access between K-10 and Wakarusa.  This new configuration would be similar to the grade 
separated interchange that exists today at K-10 and Iowa/US-59, where K-10 through traffic can pass freely over Iowa/US-59 via the bridges or utilize the highway ramps 
for access into Lawrence.

KDOT is still evaluating options for the exact location of the proposed Wakarusa Drive interchange ramps, one of the locations under consideration is shown here…(will link 
to location on website, when this is posted on website)  


